To all students in the Class of 2012:
With classes just starting up again, I know this is a very busy week for all of you – but please read the following carefully, as it contains important information about your upcoming graduation.

In the coming weeks, you will be receiving a series of e-mails from me regarding your class picture, ordering your caps and gowns, and other graduation-related items.  For now, I want to focus on the graduation ceremonies themselves, the process for reserving your place in the ceremonies and obtaining tickets for your guests.

One important point to begin with – the law school participates in TWO graduation ceremonies.

 

The first ceremony is our “Convocation,” which is scheduled for Sunday, May 13, 2012 at 2 pm in Bailey Hall.  Convocation is the law school’s major graduation event and virtually all law school graduates attend.  Each graduate will be recognized individually (Dean DeRosa will announce your name as you cross the stage) and a champagne reception will follow the ceremony back here at the law school.  This is the event that family and friends will most want to attend.  Due to the limited seating capacity of Bailey Hall, tickets for guests are limited to up to FOUR per graduate and must be reserved in advance.  The RSVP Form attached to this e-mail provides all the details. In the event that you wish to have more than four guests, we will be simulcasting Convocation back here at the law school where your additional guests will be welcome to watch and then join everyone for the post-ceremony reception.
The second ceremony is Cornell University’s “Commencement,” which is scheduled for Sunday, May 27 at 11:00 am at the Schoellkopf football stadium.  This is an event for all Cornell grads, including undergrads and graduate students.  While all law schools grads are encouraged to attend this event, we expect that most will have left Ithaca by the 27th in order to begin studying for the bar exam (I know, ugh!).  Typically, 30-40 law school grads attend this event – usually those who are studying for the bar here in Ithaca.  There is no limit on the number of guests you may bring to Commencement UNLESS extremely bad weather requires that the ceremony be moved indoors, in which case seating becomes limited. 

 

The attached RSVP Form allows you to do four things:

1.  Indicate which ceremonies you plan on attending; 

2.  Indicate how you wish your name to be announced at Convocation; 

3.  Reserve guest tickets for Convocation; and 

4.  Indicate whether any of your guests attending Convocation will require mobility impaired seating/parking arrangements.

As seating in Bailey is limited and we need to determine how many guests will be in attendance, you MUST return your RSVP Form to Lisa Carberry, Room 144 (or by e-mail at lac16@cornell.edu) by Noon on Friday, March 2, 2012.  If you miss this deadline, you will still be able to attend both ceremonies yourself, but we will NOT be able to hold any Convocation tickets for your guests.

Thanks very much for your attention, and please let me know if you have any questions.
Linda Majeroni

Administrator/Events Coordinator

Cornell Law School

138 Myron Taylor Hall, Ithaca, NY  14853-4901

PH:  607-255-6536 / FAX:  607-255-9844

